DATE:

6/17/2003

MEMO FROM

SUSAN C. CAVICCHI 16 D CARNATION CIRCLE READING MA 01867

PHONE

781-944-0659

It is with a mixture of sadness and joy, regret and anticipation that I tender my resignation for all of the public service positions that I currently hold in the town of Reading. These include membership on: School Committee, Recreation Committee, and Town Meeting. My resignation will be effective on June 30, 2003.

My husband, Bob, and I have enjoyed our 29 years in Reading. We've made friends, volunteered frequently, and raised our three sons here. Our last day in Reading will be September 8th. We will be sad to leave; but two of our sons have chosen to raise their families in Mansfield. We want to live closer to our rapidly growing five grandchildren and are building a new home in East Walpole. That will be the joy.

My employer has decided that my company will move with me. I anticipate a lot of packing during the summer for my new home and my new office.

Regretfully, I will not be living in Reading when the new school and the renovated schools come on line. I congratulate the citizens of Reading for having the wisdom to vote for the future. Reading is a wonderful town that is poised to achieve great success. I will be observing from a distance.